Great Crosby Catholic Primary School

The Northern Road ¢ Liverpool ¢ L23 2RQ

Telephone:  0151-9248661 Headteacher Mrs L Morton
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk
Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com

KCEB/sm 8t September 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

Off the back of the success of choir last year and the positive feedback we received from the children,
parents and staff, we have made the decision to widen our search for music lovers and open up places
for children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. Choir is a wonderful opportunity for children to embrace their
creativity, explore their musicality, build confidence through live performance and, above all, have fun.
We cater to all abilities and would encourage any children that are unsure to come along and give it a
go- you never know until you try!

Rehearsals will take place each week on a Monday after school until 4pm, with the first rehearsal taking
place on Monday 15th September. Children are to be collected by an adult from outside the main
reception entrance. Please confirm on the slip below if your child will have permission to walk home
unsupervised to avoid any confusion.

If demand is high, places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. For this reason, we ask that the
children show dedication and commitment to taking part and attending rehearsals each week.

Please complete and return the permission slip before Thursday 11th September.
We look forward to another year of singing!

Miss Barnes and Miss Coyne
Music Co-Ordinators

| give permission for my child to take part in choir: YES/NO
| give permission for my child to walk home unsupervised: YES/NO

Name of child: Class:

Any medical conditions (please state):

Signed (Parent/Carer):
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